
There will be some brief talks by members of the school staff as 
well as an opportunity to have your questions answered.  

This is a great opportunity to meet some staff.  
In Term 4, there will be a more comprehensive orientation 

 program for parents and their children.   

Parent Information Evening 
For Year 6 into Year 7 2019 

Bega High School welcomes you to the: 

When: Wednesday 23 May 2018 

Time: 5:30—6:30pm 

Where: Bega High School Library

Parents are invited to attend an information evening at 
 Bega High School to find  out more about their child’s  

progression into secondary school. 


